
 

Santa Cruz & Tucson 
Groundwater Users Advisory Council 

 

Public Meeting Notice - QUORUM 
 
Meeting: U.S. International Boundary and Water Commission  

Southeast Arizona Citizens Forum 
 
Date:  Thursday, September 18, 2014  
 
Time:  5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 
Location: Pima County Water & Energy Sustainability Center 
  2955 W. Calle Agua Nueva * 
  (still known as 3035 W. El Camino del Cerro on most maps) 
  Tucson, Arizona 
   
 
 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.02 (A)(1), public notice is hereby given that a 
QUORUM of the Groundwater Users Advisory Councils for the Santa Cruz and 
Tucson Active Management Areas may be present during U.S. International 
Boundary and Water Commission Southeast Arizona Citizens Forum at 5:30 p.m. 
on Thursday, September 18, 2014 at the Pima County Water & Energy 
Sustainability Center 2955 W. Calle Agua Nueva *, Tucson, Arizona.  The 
meeting is open to the general public.  A copy of this meeting notice is posted at 
ADWR, Second Floor Public Notices Bulletin Board.  No business on behalf of 
the Groundwater Users Advisory Councils will be discussed or voted upon. 
 

*Directions:� From I-10 west, take Exit #252 Camino del Cerro/Ruthrauff.� 
Turn left (west) and continue past the underpass and past the first light then turn 

left through the gate to the Water & Energy Sustainability Center. � 
 
People with disabilities may request reasonable accommodations such as 
interpreters, alternate formats, or assistant with physical accessibility.  If you 
require accommodations, please contact Sally Spener at (520) 281-1832, by e-
mailing sally.spener@ibwc.gov   Please make requests as soon as possible to 
allow time to arrange the accommodation.  Thank you. 
 
 

  

 
 

 

JANICE K. BREWER  
       Governor 

 

 
 
 

 

MICHAEL J. LACEY 
             Director 
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